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From: Sappenfield, Keith  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 3:19 PM
Subject: 2007 Canadian Addendum - Minor Correction
Importance: High
Dear Jim:

As follow-up to our prior discussions, one of our contract analyst's eagle eye in Calgary found a minor correction that I recommend we make to the Canadian Addendum dated August 2, 2007 (NAESB Standard 6.3.1 CA).  On page 5 of the Canadian Addendum the sentence that now reads:
 

Delete the last sentence of Section 14 and replace it with the following:      
 

should read as follows:
 

Delete the last two sentences of Section 14 and replace them with the following:
 

For your and NAESB Office use I attach a redline of the 2007 Canadian Addendum.
 

Thanks
Keith Sappenfield
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